Proposed Work At Ysmael Villegas Community Center

January 10, 2018

Dear Mr. Adolfo Cruz: Director

We wanted to thank you for completing this Proposed Concrete Work in front of the Gazebo at Ysmael Villegas Community Center.

This was submitted to you at a VPAC meeting on December 17, 2016.

It took about a year and a month to complete. We thank you.

We will get to enjoy this added space at our Cinco De Mayo celebration this year. By all the performers that use this area as their stage and the dancing audience that will be dancing to all the entertainment bands performing.

I plan to take photos of performers and of all the dancing.

I have taken photos of the new concrete. I am attaching them to this thank you letter.

I can be reached at (951) 213-9503 or ebenzor1@yahoo.com if you would like to contact me.

Thank you again.

Sincerely, Best Regards

Ernie L. Benzor

VPAC Member & President of Casa Blanca Baby Boomers





